COVID-19 JDM Construction Corp.

Memo to Customers March 25, 2020

Considering the difficult and unprecedented situation that the world is facing with rapid spread of COV-19 Virus we've had to re-evaluate the way we do business and make changes to our daily operating procedures. Currently our office and maintenance shop are closed to the general public, our office staff is available during regular business hours. All inquiries, communication to the office must be completed electronically or by phone. Our office staff can still be reached at idmcorp2@sasktel.net or (306) 653-5663 for all inquiries, for onsite inquiries please contact Jason at 306 361-9858 or idmcorp@sasktel.net

Currently many of our non-essential projects have been rescheduled to help reduce the spread of COV-19 at a very crucial time. Thanks, too many of our customers for accommodating the change and understanding the seriousness of the current situation the world faces. Hopefully Government implemented public health protocols will help prevent the spread and flatten the curve so business can resume back to normal.

JDM field staff, emergency flood response and Restoration teams are ready to assist in the event of emergency or pressing projects. JDM has upgraded their safety policies and procedures for all projects during the pandemic. Safety procedures will be site specific and will include additional personal protective equipment, additional disinfection and changing procedures to be completed while working on job sites. These upgraded safety protocols in combination with provincial COV19 safety regulations will drastically reduce any risk of COV-19 transmission. We need to protect our employees and we believe everyone needs to assist with reducing the overall spread of the virus. We're hoping that the additional safety precautions will give our customer a sense of confidence at a very uncertain time. Currently we're still planning to move forward on all contracts, projects and services scheduled to start this summer. If you require assistance with disinfection of your properties to help reduce the spread of COV-19, JDM Remedial teams are ready to help.

We would like to thank all our customers for their support and understanding as we navigate through these challenging times. We will provide further updates as we learn more about the effects of the COV-19 Government regulations and the impact on daily business operations.

You have full support from the JDM Family.

Stay Healthy and Keep safe!!

Jason McDonald General Manager JDM Construction Corp. (306)361-9858 jdmcorp@sasktel.net